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From: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 4:53 PM 
To: tmylwdpo_pd/PLAND <tmylwdpo@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Kiff Kit Fu YIU/PLAND <kkfyiu@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Fw: our application AYLTT 718 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 4:49 PM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Momo Hei Ching CHOW/PLAND <mhcchow@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: our application AYLTT 718 
 
Dear Miss Chow 
 
We refer to our application and our telephone conversation on 12 August, we would advise that we would 
like you to defer the FI process for 2 months from September 5th to November 2025 to allow us to respond 
to your department comments.  Kindly inform your team of our agreement to your deferral.  
 
Thank you and best regards 
tina cheng 

mhcchow
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